Amy Fehily
Father Russell Rd,
Raheen,
Limerick.
T: 087 721 5877
E: afehily7@gmail.com
2nd February 20024

Dear Graduate Recruitment Manager, 

I am writing to express my interest in the Summer Internship Programme at Byrne Wallace. I am in my final year of studying Law and Accounting in the University of Limerick, hoping to secure a traineeship and pursue a career in law. I plan on beginning my FE-1’s post-graduation in 2024.

I have worked part-time over the past 6 years throughout my studies, in the Limerick Strand Hotel. I am a highly motivated, organised, and ambitious individual, with excellent communication skills.
As a Law and Accounting student, I firmly believe my education and keen interest in both law and accounting would make me an excellent candidate for your esteemed law firm. As you will note from my CV, I have experience working in an engine leasing finance company as a legal intern. This experience has given me valuable skills in legal jurisdictions and repossession index analysis, along with experience in drafting legal documents.

I was particularly drawn to Byrne Wallace by your reputation in the legal industry with a history of delivering high-quality legal services, as well as your commitment to diversity and inclusion creating a workplace where different perspectives are valued and respected.
I hope you consider my application and I look forward to hearing from you in due course.
Sincerely, 
Amy Fehily


